
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 194 of 2022 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/56/95  

  

 

28 October 2022 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Local Notice to Mariners No 149 of 2022 regarding 10 Knots 

Speed Restriction Buoy at Marsalforn - Missing 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that Local Notice 

to Mariners No 149 of 2022 regarding the 10 Knots Speed Restriction Buoy at Marsalforn 

– Missing, is now cancelled.  This is a seasonal buoy and will be replaced next year; it 

will remain in position from June to October. 

 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 149 of 2022 is hereby CANCELLED 


